
Sterling Environmental Engineering, P.C. 

February 7,2008 

Mr. Brian Jankauskas, P.E. 
Environmental Engineer I1 
NYS Department of Environmental Conservation 
Division of Environmental Remediation 
Remedial Bureau A 
625 Broadway 
1 lth Floor 
Albany, New York 12233-701 5 

Subject: Work Plan for On-Site Vapor Intrusion Investigation 
Anchor Lith Kem KO Site (Site No. 1-30-021 
Hicksville, Nassau County, New York 
STERLING File #270 17 

Dear Mr. Jankauskas, 

Please find enclosed three (3) copies and one (1) CD of the February 4, 2008 revised Work Plan 
incorporating your recent comments. 

Please contact me should you have any remaining questions or comments concerning the revised Work 
Plan and attachments. 

Very truly yours, 

STEWING ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERING, P.C. 

Mark P. ~ i l l s ~ a u ~ h , . ~ . ~ .  
President 
mark@,sterlinnenvironmental.com 

MPM/bc 
ErnailRirst Class Mail 
Enclosures 

cc: Fred Werfel, Spiegel Associates (1 copy) 
David Engel, Esq., Nolan & Heller (1 copy) 

270171Co~~espondencelJanka~~kas~Revised Work Plan Feb2008-ltr.doc 

24 Wade Road + Latham, New York 12110 + Tel: 518-456-4900 + Fax: 518-456-3532 
E-mail: sterling@sterlingenvironmental.com + Web Site: www.sterlingenvironmental.com 








































































































































